Board of Selectmen

Minutes of Regular Joint Session with Finance Committee

February 10, 2020

Bourne Veterans Community Building

239 Main Street, Buzzards Bay MA 02532

In attendance: Judith Froman, Chair; James Potter, Vice Chair; George Slade, Clerk; Peter Meier, Jared MacDonald;

Chair Froman called to order at 7:05 p.m.

The following departmental FY 2021 budgets were reviewed in conjunction with the Bourne Finance Committee:

Office of the Town Clerk – Town Clerk Barry Johnson and Assistant Wendy Chapman related upcoming challenges of the presidential election year including the impact of early voting on staffing.

Police Department – Chief Dennis Woodside presented the proposed budget and answered questions regarding overtime, control of turn backs and anticipated effects moving to the new station.

Information Technology – Manager Hans Lomeland spoke to the budget related line items and the changes to the website as well as the ability to navigate.

Integrated Solid Waste Management – General Manager Dan Barrett presented the ISWM budget as it relates to upcoming activities at the residential drop off, recycling, opening of new cell, projected life of the landfill.

Motion: to adjourn by Meier, seconded by Potter. Unanimously voted 5-0-0 at 9:03 pm

Respectfully submitted,

George Slade

2020 MAR 13 PM 12: 2:
TOWN GLERK BOURNI

070 MAR 13 PM 12: 2